     JAMES M. WARDEN

U.S. Assistant District Attorney

  
              6430 COLEBROOK DRIVE

 INDIANAPOLIS, IN 46220

 30 November 2009

Letter of Recommendation Regarding Daniel Ott

Dear Sir or Madam:



Please be advised that I submit this letter as my highest recommendation to you of Daniel Ott. I 

have had many years of professional dealings with Mr. Ott in his capacity as a service manager 

for Goodyear in Indianapolis. On every occasion he has provided not only outstanding service in 

the sense of quality, but also in the sense of honesty. He has always insured that the work was 

done only as needed and only in the correct fashion. Beyond this, he has always demonstrated   

outstanding communication skills and a totally positive attitude.

I have no doubt that he would be an asset to any prospective employer, and along with many other 

colleagues in federal law enforcement, I give him my strongest endorsement. If you would like 

further information regarding Mr. Ott, please do not hesitate to contact me at 317/ 226-6333.






Sincerely,



                                                                             James M.Warden

